
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

April 21, 2022 

VIA – Commission Web-Portal 

Amanda Maxwell 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Docket No. UE-220161 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company), submitted its annual tariff 

revisions to its Schedule 51 “Line Extension, Conversion and Relocation” tariff on March 11, 

2022 with an effective date of May 1, 2022.  After discussion with Commission Staff the 

Company requests to extend the effective date to June 15, 2022. 

Please direct any questions on this matter to Tia Benjamin at (509) 495-2225 or Joe Miller at 
(509) 495-4546.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Joe Miller 

Joe Miller 
Sr. Manager of Rates and Tariffs 
Enclosures 
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